
 

 

 

Beginning Monday, February 27, 2023, the Chicago Department of Aviation 

(CDA) will relocate the Lyft and Uber pick-up zone from Terminal 5 Lower-Level 

to Terminal 2 Upper-Level. 

  

Ride Share customers, primarily for Uber and Lyft, will need to ride the Airport 

Transit System (ATS) to connect between Terminal 5 and Terminal 2. 

  

 

Terminal 5 Ride Share Relocation 

 

For more information, call the Landside Operations Office at (773) 686-8040 


